
Newsletter 
Year 3 – Snozzcumbers 

Monday 23rd October 2023 

Dear parents/ carers, 

This week in English we will look at the assessed piece of writing which we completed last 

week, identify correct punctuation, good vocabulary, conjunctions, openers and discuss how 

we can improve it. We will focus on grammar in our lessons and revise different types of 

sentences and also learn about how to punctuate direct speech.    

Our spellings for this week are: though, thought, through, sadly, remember, careless 

and the spelling test will take place on Friday morning. Thank you so much for practicing 

the spellings at home.   

In Reciprocal Reading we will read a text about an Iron Age farmer which links to history 

topic. We will answer a variety of comprehension questions linked to the Canine Pals and 

continue adding new and interesting words to our vocabulary.  

In maths we will continue learning about Addition and Subtraction. The times tables test 

will be on Friday and the focus will remain the 4 times tables. We are using a variety of 

methods to learn the times tables including chanting, listening to songs and incorporating 

times table questions into morning maths activities. Please try and practice at home too.   

 In history we will continue with our topic about Stone Age, Bronze Age and Iron Age.  

In art we will paint the jewellery we made out of clay.    

PE days are Monday and Wednesday. The children will need to bring their PE kits on 

these days.  

Homework this week will be My Maths. It will be set on Thursday and needs to be 

completed by the following Monday.  Please let me know if you have difficulties logging into 

the portal. 

If you haven’t organised payment for our upcoming school trip please could you do so as 

soon as possible.  

Tomorrow we are having a walk to school event to promote active travel. Children 

need to wear something bright instead of their uniform.  

We are organising Christmas fayre this year and we will have a special rainbow tombola. 

Our class has been allocated the orange colour so any donations of items in this colour 

would be very much appreciated.  

Thank you for your support and have a wonderful half term break.  

Mrs Cooper  


